Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2002 5:52 PM

To: comment@bpa.gov Subject: Salmon & Power

Dear Administrator Wright,

I understand that the BPA is undergoing discussions to make changes to power distribution from dams on the Columbia and Snake rivers. I am very concerned that this will have a negative effect on salmon and the people who depend on them for their livelihood. As discussions about the power supply changes continue, I hope that BPA makes it a priority to improve the conditions of wild salmon, as well as increasing investments in clean, renewable energy.

You have a difficult job, but with this difficulty comes the responsibility to make the right choice for the long term. Salmon have been here for a very long time and I hope that my grandchildren and greatgrandchildren will someday tell stories about the abundant salmon in their lifetimes. Please use your leadership within this process to listen to the people and to restore endangered salmon runs and promote clean energy.

Thank you for your time,

Ann Sauer 3408 NW 68th St Seattle WA 98117